UTILITIES CO.
A Subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc.

400 North Fourth Street Bismarck, ND 58501 (701) 222-7900

January 23, 2019

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen Executive Director South Dakota Public Utilities Commission State Capitol Building 500 East Capitol Pierre, SD 57501-5070

Re: Docket No. EL18-062

2018-2019 Avoided Costs Update

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. electronically submits its data response to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff's data requests 1.1 through 1.4 dated January 9, 2019.

Sincerely,

Tamie A. Aberle

Director of Regulatory Affairs

Attachments